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OVERDUE FORMS

We recently sent out the first round of reports for overdue forms. It is vital we keep on top
of data entry in preparation for the interim analysis. We will be sending overdue query
reports out every month, so please work through the list of forms in a timely manner. If you
have any questions, please contact the data team. 

ACI INVESTIGATOR MEETING

You are invited to a face-to-face investigator meeting
at ACI on Wednesday 20th April 2022 (18.45-19.15)
at Hilton London Metropole, Room 5-7 on the
Mezzanine floor in the East wing. It is an excellent
opportunity to update you on where we are with the
trial and what we are planning to do over the coming
months. Please join us and share your ideas! 

RECRUITMENT

Recruitment has been going steadily and February saw us recruit 150 participants.
We are almost halfway to our interim analysis target of 3865 participants. 

NEW SITES

Welcome to the teams at
Freeman Hospital and James
Cook Hospital. 

We now have 26 open sites! 


